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Dear Tse-Wen Hong, 

Thank you for submitting your paper for the 2024 International Conference on 

Advancements in Business Ethics and Corporate Social Responsibility, to be held on June 

22, 2024, in Taoyuan, Taiwan. 

Through peer review by the committee members, we are pleased to inform you that your 

submission has been accepted for presentation at the academic session. 

Please complete the online registration before June 12, 2024, to ensure that your paper is 

included in the conference program. 

We are looking forward to meeting you at ICABC 2024! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Lee, Ming-Yen 

Director 

Corporate Social Responsibility Research Center 

Chung Yuan Christian University 


